
April 10th, 2021

SELF CERTIFYBOOK FAIR INFORMATION

Mr. Feather’s 
Headquarters

KINDNESS COUNTS

Beginning April 12th and 
running until April 15th, we will 
be hosting our virtual book fair! 
We invite you to join us at this 
event. To sign up, please view 
the following page for details. 

Remember part of the 
proceeds from our book fair go 
back to the Hawk Hollow 
Library. If you purchase books 
at the fair there will be a 6% 
sales tax and online 10%.

In March teachers were asked to 
recognize students who showed 

kindness towards others. Teachers 
were asked to submit the name of this 

student to be showcased in this 
newsletter and in our café. 

Congratulations to our Kindness 
Counts nominees. Click here.

Don’t forget to self certify each day prior to 
dropping your child off at school. We begin
calling families around 7:45 as a reminder.
https://district.u-46.org/selfCertify/login.cfm

**CAR RIDER PICK UP PROCEDURES**
We have been experiencing heavy traffic during pick up times. It is imperative
you pull your car as close to the car in front of you as you can. Our car rider line 
has reached Gerber and we don’t want to block traffic. We truly appreciate your 
support!

Please also remember if your child needs assistance with buckling we humbly 
request you pull into a parking space after your child is in the car to assist with 
buckling.

https://district.u-46.org/selfCertify/login.cfm


To attend the evening book fair,
you must make an appointment
using the link below:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B084DA5AC2AA4FC
1-book

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B084DA5AC2AA4FC1-book


Click Here:
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9190

Food AllergiesIMPORTANT DATES

April Lunch Menu

IAR  TESTING

April 12th: Virtual Visit to 
Planetarium for 1st grade
April 13th – April 15th:  Book 
Fair
April 13th – 14th: ACCESS testing 
for 3rd grade
April 14th: ACCESS 2nd grade
April 16th: ACCESS 2nd grade
April 21st: Bus Evacuation 
Practice 9-12; PTH Meeting @
6:30
May 6th: Material Distribution
May 7th: Virtual visit to the 
Planetarium for 5th grade

Grades 3-6 will take part in the Illinois Assessment of Readiness test beginning 
mid April. Hawk Hollow is still working to put together a schedule for this 
assessment. The window closes at the end of May so it is likely we will begin our
testing in early May. If you have a student participating in distance learning,
please complete this link to let us know if your child WILL BE participating in the 
assessment.

https://forms.gle/CtcnRSnoQ6wZfwQr9

Students requiring meal accommodations 
because of allergies, please encourage them to 
connect with our district Dietitian: Christine 
Cliff (christinecliff@u-46.org)

REGISTRATION IS OPEN!!!! Click here:
https://www.u-46.org/Domain/113

Remember registration impacts our 
staffing numbers. We ask that you
register you student as soon as possible. 
There will be NO fees for the 21-22 
school year. Additionally, the district will 
be ordering supplies for students so we 
have taken down our supply lists.

21-22 SCHOOL YEAR

https://www.u-46.org/Page/9190
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